
From: LORI PAWLECKI  
Sent: Thursday, March 02, 2017 1:50 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: CIrcle K Redevelopment @ Stadium and Packard 

 

Hello,  

I am writing to extend my preference of the ALTERNATIVE plan over the BY-RITE plan. As a 

resident on South Blvd. for over 20 years, and frequent visitor to the Circle K, I object to the 

proposed by-rite plan because of diminished pedestrian safety along Packard, how the proposed 

site has the building facing away from the street and into the residential properties, as well as 

how the new lighting would face into adjoining properties.   

I feel the alternative plan is the better choice, and acknowledge that there would be zoning 

variance needed. It seems to have a better flow on that corner with less sacrifices and appropriate 

green space for the neighborhood. 

Thank you for your consideration! 

Sincerely, 

Lori Pawlecki 

1412 South Blvd. 
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